
 
 

CONFIDENTIAL UNTIL PUBLIC RELEASE 
 

 
July 25, 2024 
 
Eleanor Roulston, Warden 
Municipality of the District of East Hants 
VIA EMAIL: eroulston@easthants.ca 
 
 
Dear Warden Roulston: 
 
Thank you for your recent request for funding under the 2024-25 Flood Risk Infrastructure 
Investment Program (FRIIP) for the Flood Risk Mitigation Study – Paley Brook project. 
 
I am pleased to advise that the Department of Municipal Affairs and Housing has approved your 
funding request and will contribute $26,071 toward the cost of this project. 
 
Please refer to attached Terms and Conditions (T&Cs) for more information on the terms and 
conditions of the funding approval. If you accept this offer, please sign the T&Cs and send them 
to the program e-mail listed below. 
 
The Department is coordinating a public program announcement. Until that time, I ask that you 
keep the funding information confidential.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact our FRIIP program email at friip@novascotia.ca.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Honourable John A. Lohr 
Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
 
 
Cc: Kim Ramsay, Chief Administrative Officer, kramsay@easthants.ca 
      Jesse Hulsman, Director of Infrastructure and Operations, jhulsman@easthants.ca 
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